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Metra will be closing the railroad crossing at 80th Avenue for repairs starting 
April 20 and lasting through April 29. Metra will place detour signs in the area 
for drivers. The north lot at the 80th Avenue train station will remain open 
for parking. Visit Metra's website at Metra.com for more information. 

https://metra.com/

